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18 May 2021                    Our ref: SSD-8614 
 
 
 
Major Project Support 
Planning and Assessment 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
Subject:  Withdrawal of state significant development application (SSD) for Hurlstone 

Agricultural High School (SSD-8614) 
 
 
On 18 May 2021, the Department of Education (the Applicant) advised that the SSD application for 
Hurlstone Agricultural High School (SSD-8614) is withdrawn. 
 
On the basis of that advice, I request that the application (SSD-8614) be withdrawn in the major 
projects website. 
 
Should you have any enquiries regarding the above matter, please contact Jason Maslen on 8217 
1317 or via email to jason.maslen@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Karen Harragon 
Director, Social and Infrastructure Assessments 
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